
 
STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION   

 

To:        Mayor Gavin Buckley  
 
From:    Michael D. Mallinoff, City Manager  
 
Date:     November 7, 2022  
 
Subject: R-58-22. For the purpose of amending Annapolis Police Department fees; and generally 
related to the FY2023 fee schedule.  
 
 
The State of Maryland raised its processing fee for fingerprinting services, this resolution 
amends the FY 2023 Annapolis Police Department fee schedule for certain fingerprinting 
services in response to the Maryland Department of Public Safety and Correctional Services 
processing fee increase.  
 
 
 
 
Prepared by Michael D. Mallinoff, City Manager 
 

 


